
Washington Outboard Club 
P.O. Box 1226 

West Sacramento, CA  95961 
Membership Meeting 
December 14, 2023 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Thurman Watson at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Secretary Tom Lee read the November 9, 2023 minutes.  They were approved as read. 
 

As of December 1, 2023, there have been 578 WOC members.  142 are West 
Sacramento residents. There are 151 applicants on the Wait List.  Four are from West 
Sacramento 
 
Purser Report: 
 
Income from all sources: $1,622.78 
 
Expenses $7,802.10 
 
Funds available November 30, 2023 - $174,636.90 
Funds available November 30, 2022 - $134,529.02 
 
The Purser report was approved as presented.  
 
Commodore Watson announced to the membership that the Funeral Home and Church 
parking across from the VFW Hall was no longer an option for members to park on their 
facilities.  The WOC will be in contact with both of the organizations for clarification.   
 
Commodore Watson introduced the new slate of candidates for the Commodore, Vice-
Commodore, Volunteer Coordinator, Derby Coordinator, VFW Coordinator, Food 
Coordinator, Secretary and Port Captain. 
   
The membership voted and approved the nominees as the new Washington Outboard 
Club Board Members and Officers for 2024/2025.  They are: 
 
Tom Lee - Commodore 
Aaron Davis – Vice-Commodore 
Secretary – Warren Trumbly 
Volunteer Coordinator – DaShawn Ervin 
VFW Coordinator – Allan Grossman 
Derby Coordinator – Rick Tietz 
Port Captain – Rick Alcartado 
 
There were two nominees for the Food Coordinator, however, one nominee withdrew 
after the meeting.   



 
The only nominee for Food Coordinator is John Vaden and he will be voted in at the 
January meeting. 
 
Tom Lee provided an overview of some of the things he would be working on as the 
new WOC Commodore.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.  
 


